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Carisa L. McMullen, Self 

 
Chairman Thompson and Members of the Committee,  

Our election integrity has been questioned for a number of years and evidence has been 
shared indicating weaknesses in our system.  We need to restore the confidence our citizens 
have in our elections.  We don’t want apathy to crash our democracy. 
 
While we want to ensure everyone has the ability to cast their votes, we need to be sure we 
can do it securely.  Drop boxes that are or cannot be managed should not be allowed. 
 
Please limit the number of drop boxes that require monitoring to ensure our elections are 
secure. 
 
Please support SB 208.  Thank you! 
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